
From: mearkelley
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 5:07:42 PM

Please vote no on Cap and Trade. The cost of the program far outweighs the small
effect it will have on CO2. The hidden way in which the money is spent is also
troubling.  There are better ways to deal with CO2 like harvesting and planting trees.
This would also add and not subtract from our economy. Cap and Trade would only
devastate the entire state with higher costs of products including fuel. Our engines
are so much more efficient and cleaner than 50 years ago. Don't punish working
families.

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7.
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